RECENED
Henry O and Anna Y Schaab
8920 McMahon Road Lowville, N Y 13367

3710 Gulf of Mexico Drive G2, Longboat Key Fl 34228
315-376-3091; 315-783-0523 (c)

September 25, 2018

Shannon Ames, Executive Director
Low Impact Hydropower Institute
329 Massachusetts Ave, Suite 2
Lexington, MA 02420

Re: Project LIHI #7
Beaver RiverProject

Dear Ms. Ames:

Regarding the above project and the impact on Beaver Lake, we are writing to express

our concern, and request that the LIHI deny recertification of the project until Brookfield
Power develops a plan that eliminates their operation's impact to Beaver Lake. This project
must include input from, and be satisfactory to Beaver Lake property owners.

Several years ago | represented residents of Beaver Lake on a commission that had jurisdiction
over the power company responsible for regulating water levels on the Beaver River which
flows thru Beaver Lake. Responsible levels at all dams was limited, and monitored, including a
monitor on my boathouse. This commission is no longer in effect, and since that time, the
levels have been disregarded, by those responsible.

I'and my wife Anna, support the efforts of Robert Hough and other residents, of Beaver Lake
requesting corrective action be taken to control and maintain our lake levels.

Continued disregard for regulation will destroy this natural lake in the Adirondacks, our lake
shoreline, our boathouses, and our wildlife.

Thank you for your attention to our requests.
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Henry O. Schaab
Anna Y Schaab



